
 
Stop ‘Losangelification’ 
 
The proposed expensive pipeline from Nipomo to Santa Maria will only continue the 
“Losangelification” of the Nipomo Mesa. What we need is a moratorium on growth like 
in the Cambria area. 
 
If I had wanted to live in L.A. I would have moved there. 
 
Bill Denneen 
Nipomo  
 
Read more here: http://www.sanluisobispo.com/2012/03/25/2003790/letters-to-the-
editor-325.html#storylink=cpy 
 
 

Copy of document found at  www.NoNewWipTax.com
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